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From: Gibbons, Scott M - ASP
To: Rosenblum, David B - ODEP
Cc: Swick, Savi - ODEP
Subject: RE: Statement A of EARN ICR for your review and determination of the need for Statement B
Date: Thursday, July 8, 2021 4:41:57 PM


David,
 
I apologize for the delay in responding.  I have carefully reviewed the materials you provided and I
think you did a great job describing your proposed work in the package.  After review, I have
determined that you do not need to provide a Part B, and the package is suitable for transmission
assuming the new Departmental Clearance Officer is happy with the Part A.  Please feel free to
provide this email to Nora indicating my decision on this.
 
Thanks and best regards,
sg
 


From: Rosenblum, David B - ODEP <Rosenblum.David.B@DOL.GOV> 
Sent: Friday, July 2, 2021 1:18 PM
To: Gibbons, Scott M - ASP <Gibbons.Scott.M@dol.gov>
Cc: Swick, Savi - ODEP <Swick.Savi@dol.gov>
Subject: Statement A of EARN ICR for your review and determination of the need for Statement B
Importance: High
 
Hi Scott,
 
We would like you to review and approve the EARN project, with the attached Supporting Statement
A and information collection instrument, specifically to ensure that Supporting Statement B is not
required.
 
Thanks,
 
David Rosenblum
Senior Economist, Research and Evaluation
Office of Disability Employment Policy, DoL
p: 202-693-7840  e: rosenblum.david.b@dol.gov
Federal Relay Service 1-800-877-8339


 
David Rosenblum
Senior Economist, Research and Evaluation
Office of Disability Employment Policy, DoL
p: 202-693-7840  e: rosenblum.david.b@dol.gov
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